
November 2017

Dear Faithful Friends, 

We have been so blessed to participate in many missions conferences. It is exciting to see the 
Lord’s people respond to mission needs around the world. It is also encouraging to meet 
missionary families going all over the world to share the Gospel of Christ.


Darleen and I are grateful to you for your kind support that keeps us going. We meet so many 
of you that remind us of your faithful prayers on our behalf. We travel from church to church 
every week, and the Lord has given us remarkable safety through the years. Thank you for 
praying.


It has been our privilege to work with World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission for many 
years now. We are forever blessed by the leadership through Pastor Wingard’s life to see this 
mission born and moved forward. The Lord continues to send dedicated families to the 
mission, and we are honored to labor together with them. If you are looking for some 
remarkable missionaries to support, I encourage you to look at our website for those on 
deputation (www.wwntbm.com).


Please continue to pray that we would see others saved in our meetings and that the Lord will 
call more to the Gospel ministry. Also, pray for the WWNTBM staff at our office in Kings 
Mountain, NC. These faithful servants are rarely seen out front, but their labor supports 
everything that is out front.


In His Service,

Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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